
Join us, if you dare…
The Department of Otolaryngology-Head & Neck Surgery presents: 

6th Annual Scary Cases Conference

Saturday, October 21, 2023
Williams Science Hall 1.0.009 and live stream
The Department of Otolaryngology-Head & Neck Surgery is hosting our 6th Annual Scary 
Cases Conference! This case-based conference is designed to review real-life unique and 
rare cases in otolaryngology, head and neck surgery, ophthalmology, dermatology, and oral 
surgery. 

Target Audience
This conference is intended for physicians, advanced practice providers, nurses, and other 
health care personnel in the field of ENT, dermatology, ophthalmology, and oral surgery. 

CALL FOR SCARY CASES
We invite participants to submit the scariest of cases to be presented and discussed in an 
open, collaborative forum during the conference. The registration fee will be waived for 
physicians and APPs who answer our call for scary cases BEFORE registering for the 
conference. Submit your case via email to ent@unmc.edu by October 1, 2023.

Registration Fee
• $25 for physicians and APPs (fee waived will be sent for those who submit cases). 
• FREE for nurses, residents, medical students, and other health care professionals.

Online registration will be available soon. The deadline to register is October 16, 2023.
Breakfast is provided for in-person attendees. Space is limited, so please register early. 
Walk-ins will not be accepted.

In support of improving patient care, University of Nebraska Medical Center is 
jointly accredited by the Accreditation Council for Continuing Medical Education 
(ACCME), the Accreditation Council for Pharmacy Education (ACPE), and the 
American Nurses Credentialing Center (ANCC), to provide continuing education 
for the healthcare team.

This live activity has been approved for AMA PRA Category 1 Credit™.
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